
Members of the SJC ED Team and Team 
Health will be on-hand to provide tours and 

answer any questions.

We look forward to seeing you! 
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On behalf of the Sisters of Charity Hospital 
leadership team, we would like to welcome our EMS 
providers back to the newly renovated Emergency 

Department at St. Joseph Campus.

The ED will officially re-open and accept patients 
Monday, June 7

Please join us for an
ED Open House 
Friday, June 4

10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

The entire unit has been throughly sanitized, updated 
and refreshed, including the EMS break room.




